

Dear Diary,

Once I found out that school was closed, I was pleasantly surprised. However, I did know there was a high chance for online classes as we had missed a lot of our work already. So when I was told we had our live sessions from 9:00 to 9:30, I was actually happy as it was short. It was not hard to get used to it.

Work started piling up causing casualties but I got them done, slowly... As days passed, lock down got really boring until it got easier and I had to make myself busy .So I started to make stuff, draw and so much more. For e.g. playing games; not really because of the games itself, but because I have classmates I was able to talk to. Hearing their voices felt comforting and a little bit of the normal I craved.

So now, a few months down the line, I get to go out for shopping but I'm normally stuck at home and do random stuff to keep my body and mind active.

Anyway, ciao for now, half term is fast approaching.

Lutfullah, Yr 6 Eagles